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August 2, 2007 
 
 

Via E-Mail and Messenger 

 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-073034 
  CLEC Notification  
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

At the prehearing conference on July 31, 2007, Qwest committed to file with the 
Commission the mailing information regarding the CLEC notification that is referenced in 
paragraph 13 of Qwest’s Petition.  The enclosed spreadsheet provides the names and e-mail 
addresses to which that notification was sent on June 28, 2007 (for customers with no e-mail 
address, paper notification was sent via US mail).  For the Commission’s information, the actual 
notice that was sent is also enclosed. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Jon Thompson 
 Greg Diamond 
 Ginny Zeller 

William Haas 
Kathy Barnekow 
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